
 

 

 

To the Heads of National Sambo Federations of Europe 

 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

Due to difficult epidemiological situation in the Netherlands, namely the necessity 

to undergo a ten-day quarantine for arrivals from many European countries, the 

Executive Committee of the European Sambo Federation decided on 27.09.2021 to 

postpone the European Sambo Championship among cadets (boys 14-16 years and 

girls 14-16 years) in Cyprus keeping the scheduled dates (17-20 December 2021).  

 

 

 

 

Best regards,  

Sergey Eliseev  

President of the European Sambo Federation 

 

 
 

 


